
REMEMBERING

Keith Shairp
October 31, 1925 - September 8, 2010

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our

thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Bergi & Bill Jones

Relation: Friends from Sooke

Both Keith and Marge were good friends - we travelled together, played

golf and cards - had a lot of laughs.  Many memories we shall hold onto. They were an exceptional

couple.

Tribute from Earl Simons

Relation: Nephew of Marg

While we did not get a chance to meet Keith, we did try for several years to find he and our Auntie

Marg (unfortunately we did not have the correct spelling of his name) Please pass our condolences on

to Keith's Family and should Auntie Marg's son Mike ever want some old photos (taken by my Dad,

Gordon) feel free to contact me.

Earl Simons for The Simons Family


